
REQUEST FOR BIDS – BURBANK PARKS MAINTENANCE
The Village of Burbank, Ohio is requesting bids for maintenance of Village Parks in the year
2017 for the Burbank School Park on South Street and the Burbank Community Park on W.
Middle St. beginning April 15, 2017 and ending October 15, 2017 consisting of mowing and
trimming as needed, removal of branches, leaves and debris from the park, pavilion and pavilion
roofs  before each mowing and emptying trash receptacles.   The  contractor  is  to  provide  all
necessary equipment and labor.  Written bids should be submitted to the Village of Burbank at P.
O. Box 145, Burbank, Ohio 44214-0145 or in person at the Village Town Hall at 100 W. Middle
Street,  Burbank, Ohio at  7:00 p.m.  on Thursday, March 2,  2017 at  which time bids will  be
opened.  Please also include a quote for one-time Spring and Fall clean up at both park sites.  For
any questions contact the Village Solicitor, Allan M. Michelson at 330-725-5005.

[Run once week of Feb. 6, 2017] 


